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Date of Hearing: April 1, 2025


To Chair Solomon and the honorable Members of the House Corporations Committee:


I support the bill because it would enable the Rhode Island public transit authority (RIPTA) to 
work with the Massachusetts Bay Transit Authority (MBTA) to allow commuter rail passes to be 
used as dual passes for both RIPTA and MBTA, which would simplify commuting on both 
systems.


Please bring the bill to a vote in 2025. 


Thank you very much for considering my input, and thank you to Representative Lombardi for 
introducing this bill.


Dr. Hans Scholl 	 	 Mar 31, 2025
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